
 

 

 

 

 

 

      August 28, 2007 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, WI  

 

Dear Ald. Hart: 

 

 The City’s consultant for the reconstruction of Ohio Street from 21
st
 Street to 16

th
 

Street has submitted a right-of-way plat for property acquisition for the project. The 

right-of-way plat must be formally approved by the City as the first step to acquire 

property for this roadway project. 

 

 In addition, the values as established by the City Assessor will be used as the 

basis for the acquisitions of the necessary temporary limited easements. 

 

 It is further necessary to authorize the City Attorney and Commissioner of Public 

Works to take the necessary steps to facilitate the acquisition of the 22 TLE which are 

required to be obtained before the project can proceed to construction. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

       
 John C. Rooney 

      Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 

 

JMR:das 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


